
Deportment of Public Utilities 
Engineering and Construction 

Services Division 

May 19, 2022 

Mr. Otis Thomas 

Senior Purchase Agent 

Financial Services 

Subject: BID IFB-4725-22-RL 

Underground Utility Location Services 

Bid Review and Recommendation 

Dear Mr. Thomas: 

lt�I CWood 
' , � FLORIDA 

tel: 954-921-3930 

fax: 954-921-3591 

Two bids were received for the above-referenced project on May 10, 2022, with 

the following results: 

NO. BIDDER BID TOTAL 

1 High Tech Engineering Incorporated $255,992.00 

2 USIC Locating Services, LLC. $404,750.00 

3 VENEGROUP $494,437.50 

4 Craig A. Smith & Associates $1,012,102.00 

The bids were reviewed in the attached Bid Tabulation. After reviewing the 

references provided by the low bidder High Tech Engineering Incorporated, we 

consider this contractor qualified to perform the work described in the contract 

documents. 

As such, we recommend that the Underground Utility Location Services contract 

be awarded to High Tech Engineering Incorporated, the lowest responsive and 

responsible bidder. 
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